
 Vacation Bible School Planning Team meet-

ing today after the worship service! Anyone 

interested in being a part of planning this out-

reach is welcome to attend! Questions? Connect 

with Christal Tharp. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

JUNE 28-JULY 2 
Sunday –Thursday 

SUNDAY — March 8th 

• Answers Bible Classes: for all ages - 9:30 AM 

• Worship Service: in the auditorium - 10:30 AM 

• Staffed Nursery: For children birth-age 3, down the hall on the left 

• Spark Kid’s Church: for kids age 4 through 4th grade, in the youth 

wing. Children will be dismissed during the service. 

• Fuse Youth Group: for students 4th-7th grade - 4:30-6:00 PM 

• Ignite Youth Group: for students 8th-12th grade - 6:00-8:00 PM 

 

THURSDAY— March 12th 
 

Sonshiners Bible Study: for Seniors - 10:30 AM at FBC 

 

THURSDAY— March 19th 

 

•  Door of HOPE: For friends and family supporting another through    

addiction, 6:30 PM at the church.  

 Vote on Supporting the Laird’s 

Ladies Bible Study continues Tuesday, March 10, at 6:30 PM                     

Are you living a life full of stuff? Closets that are full? Schedules 

that are full? To do lists that are full? Busy at the business of 

life? Ecclesiastes tells us “All is vanity”. Solomon reminds us 

that our thoughts and lives must be heavenward, not weighed 

down and encumbered with this world. This world is empty! In 

Him is fullness and joy!                                                                               

Come join us as 4 ladies help you navigate through the                              

unique book of Ecclesiastes!                                                       

Looking forward to this 8 week study with Colleen Kinney, 

Lynze Mewhort, Karla Pesesky, and Janis Steckiel. 
Sign-up at the 

welcome center! 

There will be a brief business meeting at the beginning of the Wor-

ship Service TODAY for the purpose of voting on whether to begin to sup-

port missionaries Jason & Kathy Laird. They serve in aviation, church planting 

and administration in West Africa through ABWE (Association of Baptist for 

World Evangelism). They are based out of Togo, West Africa. If you were not 

here for their presentation, please go to our website, fbctpa.com, 

click on MESSAGES and listen to February 23rd (Answers Bible Class and the 

morning worship service) to learn about their ministry.  

 The funds are already in the budget for new missionaries and would be allo-

cated to the Lairds.  The present amount in that fund is $583.33 per month.  The 

motion will include rounding that to $600 per month which increases the annu-

al budget by $200.  Members will receive a ballot on their way into 

the auditorium and it will be collected during the service.  



Name:_____________________________ 

Address:___________________________ 

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Drop this form in an offering box!  

               3-8-20 

Stop by the welcome 

center for information  

on the church and a 

gift for newcomers!  Enjoy a 

free beverage from the station in the 

lobby! Feel free to bring it into our au-

ditorium. Connect with us! 

 

CONTACT US 

• Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor 

       mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212                                                         

 

• Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries 

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      
 

• Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant 

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            
 

• Nathan Mewhort - Director of Young Adult Ministries  

         nate@fbctpa.com, 570-529-2218 

 

• Jason Wright - Lead Deacon, 570-673-8306 
 

 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with addiction. 

Family support group meets 1st & 3rd Thursday each 

month at the church, 6:30 PM. For more information 

please contact Darl and Nancy Brown, 570-297-2205 or 

havehope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are screened and 

have background checks to ensure a safe environment 

for children and youth as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership with 

Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please feel free to 

speak to one of our Pastors for more information. 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

• Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby. 

Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for  your 

faithful support.      

  
   

 

 
 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS  

• Giving online is convenient and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. 

Click on “give” at the top of the page, then click “online giving”! 
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